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Hi folks,

Goodness gracious, how can it be September already? There’s been quite a lot of change round here with the older children spreading their wings and heading off to a new adventure at school and quite a few new faces joining our little crazy gang. With this in mind we thought we’d send you all out one of Nik’s famously hilarious newsletters.
Changing Seasons.


With the rapid approach of Autumn it is really important that we plan for all eventualities with the weather. As you all know we like to try and go out as often as we can but this can be hampered if the children don’t arrive in the morning with the appropriate clothing; we are happy to store wet/cold weather gear here such as wellies, splash suits, hats and gloves if that makes things easier.
Payment


Just a gentle reminder that payment is due by the first day of each month, much like most people our account takes a battering in the first week after we are paid and if payments are late coming in then it makes us go a bit twitchy.

Sickness


We’re afraid that it is that time of year again when all the nasty bugs and viruses come back and with this in mind we’d like to remind you all that if your child experiences a bout of sickness or diarrhoea then it is very important that they remain at home for a period not less than 48 hours. We appreciate how difficult this can be but it is a necessary measure to reduce the risk of infecting others.
Vacancies


We do currently have one vacancy on a Monday and a Tuesday, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you would like to take up one or both of the days as these vacancies don’t generally last very long.


Looking ahead to the coming months we can’t help but feel excited, we have lots of Autumn themed craft activities we’re dying to try out and all of our favourite groups and outings are due to start again soon; we have a whole new group of little ones to introduce to the delights of places such as Woodland Tots and Hundred River Farm and we just know that our ‘old hands’ will love showing them around.






Much Love







Carol & Nik 
Important Dates for Autumn Term
First Day of Autumn Term – Monday 10th September
Autumn Half Term – Monday 22nd – Friday 26th October

Last Day of Autumn Term – Friday 21st December
Christmas Hours

Last Working Day before Christmas – Friday 21st December
Return to Work – Wednesday 2nd January


